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TO: M. D. Vincelette, Vice President, Uranium & ral

ghhOperations

FROM: C. E. Baker, Manager, Regulatory Compliance ! gcp ' S N 1
ye,., ~

O*
SUBJECT: Semi-annual Audit

\%p,s
.

The required semi-annual radiation safety audit was conducted
at the White Mesa Mill on August 5, 1982. Noel Savignac,
independent radiological consultant, participated in the
audit as an unofficial member of the committee. -<

The attached audit report shows the radiation safety program
is functioning well, with only minor procedural and book-
keeping problems. By September 30, Bud Reaveau (RSO) will
file a follow-up report on deficiencies noted during the
audit.

There are no items in the report that require action from your
office at this time.
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Attachment 2 SEP101982e-
xc: G. W. Grandey (w/ enc.) h'

D go ZD. K. Sparling (w/ enc.) m , \
B. K. Reaveau (w/ enc.) =) SN 4 c# T

#pejG. E. Glasier (w/ enc.) ,gj ,p
13 //

Mr. Dan Gillen (w/ enc.) N'
Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch -

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
7915 Eastern Avenue
Silver Springs, Maryland 20910

Mr. Glen D. Brown (w/ enc.)
Chief, Technical Inspection Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region IV
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76011
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